
Flash flood recorded on 13 February 2015, about 28 miles downstream 
from where we encountered it. As graph shows, dramatic immediate flow 
increase! 

 

 

For your trip, consult USGS website. If “Legacy real-time page” still available, 
use it because more straightforward without unnecessary “bells & whistles.”  

Bottom line: be wary of several days of predicted rain! 

https://waterdata.usgs.gov/monitoring-location/11138500/#dataTypeId=continuous-00065-0&period=P7D

